

E-mail: Daniel.DiGiorgio@tcdsb.org Voicemail: 416-512-3410

To: Board Meeting, November 19, 2020

From: Daniel Di Giorgio, Trustee Ward 10

Subject: Consideration of Motion: Transparency in allocation of Clerk Typists

at all TCDSB Elementary Schools

MOVED BY: Daniel Di Giorgio, Toronto Catholic District School Board

WHEREAS: Errors may exist in the allocation of clerk typists across our elementary schools; and

WHEREAS: Similar human resource allocation issues have occurred in the past and school communities would like additional transparency on the matter.

BE IT RESOLVED THAT: Staff produce a list of all clerk typist allocations as of October 15, 2020 at all elementary schools including the following information for each school:

- Current enrollment including breakdown of in-person vs. online learning
- Weighted enrollment assuming 100% in-person learning

Daniel Di Giorgio Trustee, Ward 10